Teaching and Learning
11-25-24

Phase Il of the CSIP/CDIP is complete. Phase Il consists of district assurances, needs
assessment and safety report. Phase Il will be due by January 1, and will be the
CDIP/CSIP framework by template.

Test scores were made final a couple of weeks ago, with final rankings. The elementary
school was 424 out of 697. The Junior High was 181 out of 319. The high school was
02.320 out of 228.

We have completed the vertical alignment for mathematics for the district. We were able
to align a viable K-12 map, which we feel very good about, upon completion. We have
now begun the process of vertically aligning the English/Language Arts curriculum. This
work will probably carry into January/February.

We had an on-site meeting with the We Lead computer science group on 11-20-24. The
We Lead group has already consulted with MCC about the program and the dual credit
opportunities. This partnership will be very good for Dawson Springs students. | look
forward to sharing more as we move forward in this endeavor.



